
 

 
 
 

Berwick Housing Authority 

SEPTEMBER 2019 
Berwick Housing Authority 

P.O. Box 231 
2751 Fifth Street 

Berwick, LA 70342 
 

(985) 385-1546 office 
(985) 385-5840 fax 

 
berwickhousing@petronet.net 

 
Visit our website: 

Berwickhousingauthority.com 

 
Rent is due September 12th 
which is the eighth working 
day of the month.  If you do 
not pay by September 12th, a 
$10 late fee will be applied.  

If you signed a contract, your 
rent is due September 15th, 
but a late fee is still applied 
after the 12th.  The absolute 

last day to pay the rent is 
September 20th.   

 
Berwick Housing Authority 
will be taking applications 
on Thursday, September 
12th and 19th from 8:15 
am-11:00 pm and 1:15 
pm-3:00 pm.  You must 

have birth certificates and 
social security cards for all 

members of the 
household, picture ID for 
all members over age 18 

and current proof of 
income. 

 

 

 

 

 
Sunday, September 8th  

3 Purposes of Grandparents day: 
To honor grandparents. 
To give grandparents an 

opportunity to show love for 
their children’s children. 

To help children become aware 
of the strength, information and 
guidance older people can offer. 

 

Berwick Downtown 
Farmer’s Market 

 
SATURDAY, September 21st   
(Located On 3rd Street across 

from Town Hall & next to 
Berwick Heritage Museum) 

 

 

 
SEPTEMBER 23RD IS THE FIRST DAY 

OF FALL YALL! 

 
If you have a maintenance 
emergency, please call the 

office and listen to the 
answering machine which will 
give you the phone number to 
the maintenance staff on call.   

 
 

 
BERWICK HOUSING 

AUTHORITY 
RESIDENT CENTER 
Tuesday, Sept. 10th 
9:00 am-11:00 am 
*Bring insurance 

card and ID 

 
to Berwick Housing Authority’s  

 
Thursday, September 5, 2019 

9:00 am or 2:00 pm 
We hope to accommodate everyone’s 

schedule by having a morning 
meeting and an afternoon meeting.  

Come out and participate in a 
discussion regarding issues and 

concerns and ask any questions you 
may have. 

BHA Resident Center at the office 
*Snacks will be provided 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Political signs cannot be 

displayed on federal 
property.  If you have a 

political sign in your 
yard, please remove it 

ASAP. 

mailto:berwickhousing@petronet.net

